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What a fantastic last week we have had at Brambles 

Pre School! 

 

A big thank you to our special visitor who came into 

Brambles on Monday, she works for the NHS as an 

ambulance paramedic. She let us try on her safety 

equipment such as their helmet and googles and we 

used a stethoscope to listen to our hearts. We even 

got the opportunity to be bandaged up! 

 

We also decorated biscuits using a variety of coloured 

sprinkles and icing. It was very messy but we had so 

much fun! 

 

We ended our week with lots of super science 

activities, including the skittles rainbow, dancing 

worms, exploration bottles and a fizzy fountain! 

 

We hope you enjoyed our Brambles leavers’ assembly; 

it was wonderful to celebrate the children’s end of 

Pre-School year together. 

We are incredibly proud of all the Brambles and wish 

them lots of happiness in their next adventure into 

Reception. 

 

We would like to say a massive thank you for all of 

your kind words, well wishes for the summer and lovely 

gifts for all of the Brambles team. 

We hope you have a wonderful break over the summer 

and can’t wait to see all of our Brambles children in 

their school uniform in September. 

 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure, Miss Vicki 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Brampton Village Primary School 

Reception social story 

 

Song: Brambles leaver’s assembly songs 

 
 

Rhyme:  Starting school 

 

Reception here we come! 

We know we will have lots of fun. 

Lots of things to make and do. 

Reading, writing, counting too. 

Reception here we come! 

We know you will have lots of fun. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last Day of Summer Term 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reception here we come 

We klnow 
 

Upcoming Events 


